
 
 

 
 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM
 

TO:	 File Nos. SR-BATS-2010-014; SR-EDGA-2010-01; SR-EDGX-2010-01; 
SR-BX-2010-037; SR-ISE-2010-48; SR-NYSE-2010-39; SR-NYSEAmex-
2010-46; SR-NYSEArca-2010-41; SR-NASDAQ-2010-061; SR-CHX-
2010-10; SR-NSX-2010-05; SR-CBOE-2010-047; SR-FINRA-2010-25 

FROM: 	Michael E. Coe 
Office of Commissioner Luis A. Aguilar 

DATE:	 June 8, 2010 

SUBJECT: 	 Telephone Call with Representative of Accenture plc 

On June 4, 2010, Commissioner Aguilar, along with Michael E. Coe, Counsel to 
the Commissioner, spoke by telephone with Julie Sweet, General Counsel of Accenture.  
The discussion included, among other things, topics discussed in the June 3, 2010 
comment letter submitted by Accenture regarding proposed Trading Halts Due to 
Extraordinary Market Volatility. 


